[image: image1.jpg]


                                                                       
[image: image2.png]CENTRE FOR THE STUDY OF

WOMEN &
(UENDER





Talk and book launch by Luce Irigaray

We are pleased to announce a talk by Luce Irigaray on Friday 07 June 2013, 2.30 pm, which will take place in the PLT lecture theatre in the Physics Department at the University of Warwick (for more details about the venue, see:http://www2.warwick.ac.uk/about/visiting/maps/interactive/. 
In her talk entitled ‘Could feminine values help to save our world?’, Luce Irigaray will develop some of the ideas in her new book In the Beginning, She Was (published by Bloomsbury in 2013). After the talk, there will be an opportunity to buy the book, and to get it signed by the author. 
 
Thanks to support from the French Embassy in London, the Institute of Advanced Study, the Centre for the Study of Women and Gender, the Society for Women in Philosophy (SWIP), and the Departments of English and History at the University of Warwick, the participation in this event is free of charge, but registration is essential. Please register as soon as possible, as the number of places is limited.
 
If you want to register for one or more of the events or would like to receive further information, contact Katharina Karcher K.Karcher@warwick.ac.uk
_1428480019.bin

